
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS FOR AUGUST 6, 2012 

 
The Perquimans County Board of Commissioners will hold a second Public Hearing, on Monday, 
October 1, 2012 in the Commissioners’ Room of the Perquimans County Courthouse Annex Building 
located a 110 N. Church Street.  The Commissioners meeting start at 6:45 p.m. and the Public Hearing 
will be held as time permits.  
 

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive citizens’ comments concerning the 2012 Scattered Site 
Application the county will submit to the Department of Commerce, Community Investment Assistance 
by October 17, 2012 for the reconstruction of two single family dwellings and several emergency repairs.   
 

Activities eligible under the grant program are housing reconstruction and emergency repairs.  The total 
Project cost is $225,000. CDBG funds will be used to fund the entire project.  
 

All interested citizens are invited and encouraged to attend. 

********** 
The Perquimans County Board of County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 

October 1, 2012 at 6:50 p.m. in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room on the 1st floor of the Perquimans 
County Courthouse Annex Building located at 110 North Church Street, Hertford, NC, to consider the 
following requests: 
 

� Administrative Amendment No. REZ-12-02 to rezone from RA, Rural Agriculture to RA-43, 

Residential & Agricultural District, the properties known as Strick’s Family Campground, 

located at 164 Hertford Beach Road (SR 1353),  north and south of Matthews Street (Tax Parcel 
Nos. 2-D061-0030 & -0040-HB); and 
 

� Recombination Application No. NZV-12-03 requested by Thomas and Joann Spivey to combine 

Tax Parcel Nos. 2-D085-C065; C066; C067; and C068 into one lot which will not meet minimum 
lot requirements (subject properties located at 113 Creek Trail [SR 1376] and zoned RA-25, 
Residential & Agricultural District). 

 

These items may be reviewed during normal business hours prior to the Public Hearing at the Perquimans 

County Courthouse, Planning & Zoning Office, 128 North Church Street, Hertford, NC, or call 252-426-

2027 or email dgodfrey@perquimanscountync.gov for more information.  You may make comments at the 

Public Hearing and/or provide written comments.  If you are unable to attend the Public Hearing but wish 

to make comments for the Board’s consideration, please do so in writing at least eight (8) hours in 

advance before the Public Hearing. 

********** 


